
Wessex Area New Forest Run 

Sunday 12th May 2019 

All Triumph Cars and their owners are invited to join us again for 

what has become a must event in the Triumph calendar, now in our 

27th year.  

The Run will start from the Ringwood Long Stay / Lorry Park at approximately 10.30am on Sunday 

12th May 2019. It will be the usual leisurely drive starting in the New Forest and, for this year, 

heading west into the adjacent county of Dorset in the company of other Triumph cars and their 

owners. 

As last year, there will not be a halfway halt. 

The Run will be of approximately 2 to 2 ½ hours in length which will end at the Bovington Tank 

Museum, where we will be parked together in our own specific area. (Regretfully, the Museum 

operates a “No Dog” policy for such events which includes all external and internal areas of the 

Museum Complex. This includes our allocated Parking / Display area). 

The Museum complex includes a café where light refreshments or meals can be purchased. 

Alternatively, if you wish to bring along your own picnics, there are both outdoor and indoor picnic 

areas available. 

For those of you who wish to take advantage of a visit to the Museum itself, there will be a 

concessionary rate available to event participants on the day. 

We hope this new format will prove popular and allow everyone more time to enjoy the day and 

socialise with other Triumph enthusiasts, and, at the end of the Run, enjoy the facilities of the 

Museum if desired.  

For those of you who have joined us on past Run’s, you will notice the later date and change in 

format this year. This is due to the timing of Easter and resulting School Holidays and also the 

increasing difficulty in sourcing venues within the confines of the New  Forest that can cater for the 

volume of participants that the event attracts.  

If you would like to enter, for more details, please contact Trevor on 01425 475376 or go to our 

facebook page or go to www.triumphnewforestrun.co.uk where you will find an entry form to 

download. 

The closing date for entries is 22nd April 2019 or could be sooner if oversubscribed. 

Entries received after this date are not guaranteed and will be at the discretion of the organisers. 

We look forward to seeing you and your Triumph on the day. 

 

http://www.triumphnewforestrun.co.uk/

